
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT  

AND RIGHT TO INSPECT THE ANNUAL RETURN 

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 

31 MARCH 2023 

 

 

Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004 Section 29 

Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014 

 

1. The audit of accounts for St Arvans Community Council for the year ended  

       31st  March 2023 has been concluded. 

 

2. The annual return is available for inspection by any local government elector for 
the area of St Arvans Community Council on application to: 

         Ms Catherine Baker (Clerk)  

         Email   clerk@starvanscouncil.co.uk 

         Phone 07902 511468 

         at either 

         The Meeting Rooms, Church Lane, St Arvans, Chepstow NP16 6EU,  

         or  

         Chepstow Town Council Office, The Gatehouse, High Street, Chepstow, NP16 5LH 

by prior with appointment with the Clerk 

 

         between 9.30 am and 1pm  Mondays to Fridays (excluding public holidays),  

by prior appointment with the Clerk, 

         when any local government elector may make copies of the annual return. 

 

3. Copies will be provided to any local government elector on payment of £1 for each 

copy of the annual return. 

 

        Ms Catherine Baker, 

        Clerk to St Arvans Community Council 

        clerk@starvanscouncil.co.uk 

        07902 – 511 468 

 

       15th December 2023 
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